
Up to $50,000 

ROBBERY OF USPS DRIVER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading 

to the arrest and conviction of the suspects who robbed a United States Postal Service 

(USPS) driver near the 1000 block of Connecticut Ave. NW, Washington, DC 20036.

The incident took place, at approximately 5:50 P.M., on June 1, 2021. 

Two subjects, dressed in construction-style clothing (pictured above), approached and robbed 

the USPS driver. The subjects fled the scene in an old silver Mercedes sedan with Maryland tags 

and a dark-colored front passenger-side fender (pictured above).  

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

All information will be kept strictly confidential.  
Reference case number: 3387567 




